
MOOSABEC COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

SCHOOL COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES   
                                                          

                               

                            Jonesport, Maine 

               June 10, 2020 
 

PLEASE NOTE THAT THE MINUTES ARE NOT FINAL UNTIL APPROVED AT THE NEXT MEETING. 

A meeting of the Moosabec CSD School Committee was held at Jonesport-Beals High School on 

June 10, 2020 with members present as follows:  Ernest Kelley Jr., Julie Farris, Suzen Polk-Hoffses, 

Mariner Bunker,  Debbie Kelley, Calvin Beal and Loren Faulkingham.  Also present were Principal 

Michael Kelley and Superintendent of Schools Lewis Collins. 
 

     Call to order and pledge:  

       Chair Kelley called the meeting to order at 5:55 

1. Approval of Minutes: 

The Board voted unanimously to accept the minutes from May 13th with the change to reflect the 

actual dates of March 11 and March 16th dates, Not March 20th as originally shown in the May 13 

minutes 

2. School Calendar: 

The Board voted unanimously to adopt the 20-21 School Calendar as proposed 

3. Approval to receive 2020-2021 ESEA Grant :  

The Board voted unanimously to authorize receipt and approval of ESEA and ESSERY Covid Grants 

4. Proposal for COVID Funded Custodian:  

The Board voted unanimously to approve the creation and hiring for the position of part-time 5.5/hrs 

daily one year temporary school custodian through the federal COVID grant 

5. Meal Prices: 

 The Board voted unanimously to approve the following meal prices for 2020-2021: 

Full student price: $3.00 

Reduced Student Price $.40 

Milk Price: $.30 

Adult Price: $6.51   
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6. Authorization to Hire :  

 The Board voted unanimously to authorize the Superintendent to hire personnel during the months 

 of July and August and ratify new hires at the first regular Board meeting thereafter 

 7. Adjournment:  

 The meeting adjourned at 6:23 pm 

 

        Respectfully Submitted, 

 

        Lewis S. Collins 

        Superintendent of Schools 
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